
  

 

 

February 11, 2021 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 202969 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine Long, 

Registrar           

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0133: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the 

COVID-19 Emergency 

 

BOMA will not be submitting reply comments addressing other stakeholders' comments, in 

connection with the above captioned proceeding. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 

 

 

ddey
Engel, Albert Signature


